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Saturday, October 29, 2005
Welcome to the New Millenium!

The Ravens will take a Graduation Trip on the weekend of April 7-8, 2001.  This trip will be aboard the “American Pride”.  The “American Pride” is a 130 foot 3-Masted Historic Schooner.  We will sail out of Long Beach before 7:00AM on Saturday, April 7, arrive in Catalina in time to spend fun time on the island and sail home on Sunday, April 8.  It should be a great time!

The cost for the trip is $120.00 per person.  Several of the boys have some monies to apply to their passage as you already know.  For your individual boy’s balance, please call me.  Adults are welcome at the same price per person.  I will start taking a list of those interested.  In order to book your place though, I will need a minimum $60.00 deposit (non-refundable).  Please start getting these to me soon as the boat will need a head count.  If your boy will go, I need your confirmation to apply any of his funds to the trip.

Den dues are due also.  Most boys owe for November forward, a couple owe for October forward.  We will be collecting through February.  Anybody with cash?    (
I will be assigning Blue & Gold duties as we approach that event.  If you have any ideas or suggestions, now would be a great time to hit me with them.

Yours in Scouting,

Don

 Ravens -- Pack 883


   Don Phillips -- Den leader -- (562) 691-6562


   Jan Fiore --  Assistant Ldr -- (562) 690-0766





�








